
 

 
 
  
  
 
   

 
Thursday 21st November 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
We are excited to share with you our Christmas performance dates and times for this year – 
please find below. 

 
 

Date Time Key Stage Performance Classes 

Mon 16th Dec 2pm Key Stage 1 Nativity All Key Stage 1 

Tue 17th Dec 9.30am Reception Nativity Both Reception Classes 

Tue 17th Dec  2pm  Key Stage 2 Performance Y3 Rowan, Y4 Cedar,  
Y5 Willow, Y6 Maple 

Wed 18th Dec 9.30am Key Stage 1 Nativity All Key Stage 1 

Wed 18th Dec 5pm Key Stage 2 Performance Y3 Poplar, Y4 Holly, 

Y5 Sycamore, Y6 Birch 

Thurs 19th Dec 2pm Key Stage 2 Performance Y3 Poplar, Y4 Holly, 
Y5 Sycamore, Y6 Birch 

Thurs 19th Dec 5pm Key Stage 2 Performance Y3 Rowan, Y4 Cedar,  
Y5 Willow, Y6 Maple 

 
 

All performances will take place in the school hall. Please can parents/carers enter/exit via 
the S4YC gate on Clydesdale. Doors will be open 15 minutes before each performance 
begins.  

 
Parents are invited to request tickets for 1 of the performances involving their child's 

class. Performance date requests should be made to the Admin Team via Class Dojo by 
Friday 29th November, giving time for school to co-ordinate the requests and distribute the 

tickets. Each child will receive 2 tickets for the allocated performance. Families with siblings 

within the same performance will still only receive 2 tickets. Ticket preferences will be 

prioritised on a first come first served basis. Parents/carers will only be permitted entry with a 
ticket. This is due to fire regulations and the number of people we are permitted to have in 

the hall at any one time. Children under 2 will not require a ticket but must be sat on an 
adult’s lap through the performance. Any children attending over 2, will need their own 

ticket.  
 

Parents/carers will be able to obtain the spare tickets from the main office from Monday 9th 
December on a first come, first served basis. Each parent/carer will be able to obtain a 
maximum of 2 additional tickets per performance, if spare ticket numbers allow.  

 
For the evening performances for Key Stage 2, please can all children return to school for 

4.30pm so they are ready for a 5pm start. All children are to enter school via the main office 
on Wyedale.  

 



   

 

 

  
                 

  

Class teachers will be in touch with parents if there are any specific costume requests for a 

performance.  
 

Key Stage 2 children will be dismissed after their evening performance at approximately 
6pm via the main playground. All children must be collected. Those parents/carers 

watching the performance in the hall, will be let out directly onto the playground after the 

performance finishes. For any parents/carers not at the performance, the gates on 
Wyedale and Clydesdale will be opened for you to enter/exit the playground.  

 
Tickets will be sent home with children on Tuesday 10th December. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

The Whitby Heath Team 
 

 
 
 

 
 


